Contact:

Gillian McRobb, Head Teacher

Tel:

0141 570 7040 0141 570 7041

Fax: Email:

schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Date:

27st March 2019



Department of Education Busby Primary School Church Road Clarkston G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer

Bikeability Level 2 - Cycle Training

Many thanks for completing the permission slip allowing your child to participate in this year's bikeability training, if you have still to return this please do so or your child will not be permitted to participate. I have liaised with our associated trainer and the sessions have been planned for the mornings of the following dates;

## Initial Playground Sessions

Thursday 18th April

Thursday 25th April

Thursady 2<sup>nd</sup> May

## On Road Sessions

Thursday 9th May

Thursday 16th May

Thursday 23rd May

Thursday 30th May

A copy of the Risk Assessed Junctions was sent with the previous letter.

On each of the dates above, pupils should bring their bike to school and padlock it into one of the many bike racks at school. They should also bring suitable outdoor clothing to allow the sessions to be completed in the event of inclement weather. In order to participate, the pupils will also require to have a cycle helmet with them each week.

We look forward to leading the pupils through this training, teaching them the key skills to keep them safe on their bikes. Should you have any questions about bikeability, or the training, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Yours sincerely

Mark Weir

Depute Head Teacher











